
 
Intercampus Faculty Cabinet 

Special Meeting 
May 27, 2022 

Minutes 
 
Private IFC Discussion 
 
IFC members held a discussion relating to internal operating procedures.   
 
Discussion with Dr. John Middleton, MU Assistant Vice Chancellor 
 
Dr. John Middleton, MU Assistant Vice Chancellor, joined the IFC meeting to discuss his 
appointment as Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs and Chief of Staff. The group 
discussed the System Office of Academic Affairs, how to maintain working relationships with 
leaders across all four universities, and how the IFC can work most productively with the Office. 
The group also discussed the interactions of the Office with members of the Board of Curators, 
how the Office will navigate closer integration between the System and MU campus, and how the 
IFC can best support this position.  
 


